
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 9th February  

Wow we cannot believe we are already at half term.  

In art this week, we learnt different brush strokes and experimented with colours. The children loved it and 

demonstrated amazing creativity. 

In Food tech this week, we created different animals with fruit and vegetables. The children were excellent at cutting 

and coming up with a range of ideas.  

Today was Egyptian Day and the children learnt lots of information and took part in a variety of activities. For 

example looking at different artefacts, Egyptian games and quizzes.  

In assembly the Eco committee launched a poster competition open to all children.  The aim is to create a bright and 

colourful poster that show a clear message about how our school community can help the environment in Fairlands. 

The children could: 

• Advertise the walking bus 

• Encourage people to pick up dog poo 

• Ask parents/carers to ensure engines are turned off when waiting at drop off/pick up 

• Remind people not to park on grass verges etc. 

If anyone would like to take part, please ask children to hand the posters to us by Monday 19th February, and the Eco 

committee will collect. Children will receive 10 house points for entering and best poster from each year group will 

earn 50HPs.  Overall winner will receive 100 House points.  

Just to make you all aware that the case office attached to Worplesdon Primary School and The Haven is Rowan 

Arthur. Her email is Rowan.Arthur@surreycc.gov.uk  

Congratulations to these children for receiving a golden leaf: 

Julien –For showing kindness and understanding of others needs 

George – For taking part wonderfully on the Butser Farm school trip. 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful and restful half term.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Falcons Team 
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